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News of how your support is helping animals in Luxor
ACE newsletter

We are overjoyed that we have an 
annual group of students along with 
their professor, from the University 
of Liverpool, who come to volunteer  
for three weeks. We received this 
email from Emily Guinane one of  
the visiting students... 
 
 

‘’I can’t believe how quickly time has gone! I have had the 
most fantastic time, thank you to all of the team for such an 
amazing opportunity. I have written a case - it’s only short but 
this donkey was my favourite patient. Although I’m pleased he 
has recovered, selfishly, I am sad to see him go home  
because he is just lovely! 
 
The owner of this young donkey brought him as he was  
unable to stand up. The young donkey was diagnosed with 
spinal trauma, which affected his ability to use his hind limbs. 
With pain relief, vitamins, a course of steroids and regular 
visits to help him get up and walk he is now fit and well, able 
to stand on his own and walk normally with no pain. He is  
getting stronger every day and is now ready to go home. 
He has been a real favourite during my time at ACE.’’ 
 

25 Years  
Thank you  
to everyone  
who has  
donated to  
celebrate our  
25th year of providing  
free veterinary care to the 
animals in need.  
 
Following our summer newsletter we 
would like to express our gratitude to 
all of our volunteers who so kindly run 
our charity shop in Luxor which helps 
raise funds for our hospital. Some of 
our ladies have been absolute stars 
assisting us with house clearances 
too. Special thanks to those who have 
been there for us from the very  
beginning. We also have a few people 
who kindly take photos for us, both in 
the shop and at ACE, so thank you to 
all of you that help with this. 
 
We would also like to thank the kind 
volunteers who visit ACE to assist us 
with dog walking. Not forgetting  
Annalisa Barrelet and the wonderful 
staff at Rossdales who have also been 
assisting us for many years. 
   
Finally... thank you to all of our  
veterinary, nurse and general  
volunteers who have been amazing!

University  
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Over The Stable Door

Narna

This sweet mare is the victim of  
a dirty needle used by a vet in a 
nearby village. A huge abscess 

formed but thankfully a neighbour 
suggested the owner take Narna  

to ACE for treatment. The  
abscess is draining well and  

Narna will make a full recovery. 

This lovely donkey is hospitalised with a 
wound on her right front leg. Her foal is 
of course staying with her as the babe 
needs 24 hour access to the milk bar!

Mama

Rambo

This feisty stallion has been in a 
fight over a mare that was in  

season. Rambo came off the worst!  
He was badly bitten - the wound  

extends to both sides of his neck. 
Most of the stallions here are  

ungelded due to cultural reasons.

Poorly fitting harnesses can take their toll 
on working horses and donkeys. Poor 
Loulou has a nasty wound on her back 
which is gradually healing. She will go 

home with one of our Donkey Doughnut 
cushions - kindly made by our amazing 

supporters.  

Loulou

Some news about a few of our recent inpatients

Here at ACE we would  
like to purchase an  

Electrosurgery unit   
for our veterinary team  

to use in their many  
surgeries. This piece of  

kit will assist them in  
many ways including  

coagulating, dissecting,  
fulgurating and shrinking 
tissue. We have made  
enquiries and we can  

purchase this in Egypt for 
85,000 Egyptian Pounds, 
plus taxes. This currently 
equates to over £1,300. 

 
Please assist us if you  

can by donating towards 
the cost. Thank you for 

your caring support. 

Autumn 
APPEAL

85,000  Egyptian  Pounds equates to over  £1,300
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Stripe Sadly, leg fractures can result in  
euthanasia. Luckily, this male 
only chipped the leg bone so 
has a good prognosis. The 

bandage helps to prevent him 
walking around too much.

Chippy

make your donations go...  
25% FURTHER  
If you are a UK Taxpayer you can sign our Gift Aid form  
and enhance your support for ACE. Your donations will go 
25% further without any extra cost to you.  
 
You donate £5      we receive £6.25  
You donate £30    we receive £37.30!  

We are so pleased that Kim's daughter, Michelle, is now 
working for the Utility Warehouse, or UW for short.  
Michelle has teamed up with charities to raise up to £150 
per customer sign up. Every supporter/potential customer 
will deal directly with Michelle for everything... she will 
work out if she can save you money by switching your  
current provider. If she can, and you are happy to proceed, 
then ACE will receive between £25 and £150 in return.  

This cute youngster was in a  
traffic accident. She had  

multiple wounds including two  
deep ones on her legs. She  

is doing well and will recover.

Money Saving Tip

Donations in the form of legacies or 
in memory of loved ones really touch 
our hearts. They have a lasting  
impact on our work and the horses 
and donkeys that rely on us for their 
wellbeing.  
 
With your permission, your name, or 
the name of your friend or partner, 
will be added to our Legacy Tree. 
 
Thank you. 
  

Leave a  
Legacy

Please sign  
and return our 
Gift Aid form today.



Visit our website www.ace-egypt.org.uk

FOR MORE INFORMATION or for fundraising info (most information can be found on our website)  
please contact Helen on:   +44 (0)7880623807 or: helen@ace-egypt.org.uk   
DONATE though our website, using PayPal or credit/debit card. Or you can post monetary donations to:  
Animal Care in Egypt, 10 Stretham Road, Wicken, Cambridge, CB7 5XH.

‘’For Kathy Staly and me our month-long trip to Egypt has been among  
our most gratifying and productive. Every day we reported to work at ACE 
feeling joy being with the staff who make life better for Luxor’s animals  
and people in need. 
 
During our visit in 2020 we were invited to join the ACE Team. This time 
we were welcomed to the ACE Family. ACE is the ideal animal charity for 
us to support. Kathy has always been an animal advocate because ani-
mals are unable to advocate for themselves. The mission of ACE aligns 
perfectly with Kathy’s vision.  
 
We had no expectation of major impacts on ACE but planned to  
continue our usual low-key activities. Discussions provided opportunities 
to advance our shared priorities there; this includes my avocation of  
fixing and building things. 
 
Donations to ACE are used for the day-to-day running of the hospital,  
including paying salaries, utilities, animal feed, medicine, supplies, fuel, 
rubbish disposal etc. Any extra funds would be allocated for repair and 
maintenance of the facilities but was never sufficient to cover the needs. 
 
I had worked on small projects at ACE five years ago and could see the 
results were still effective. However, more needed to be done. With the 
team we identified needs for repair and upgrading. Estimates for costs 
were produced and Kathy and I immediately accepted responsibility for 
payment. 

Tom & Kathy Staly are Stars! 
The article below was kindly written by Tom Staly

ACE will be our focus for charity 
contributions going forward.  
Observing how effectively ACE  
is meeting its goals with the  
dedicated service of support staff, 
being welcomed as volunteers to 
help as we are and participating in 
the daily life of Egyptians in Luxor, 
offers rewards that far exceed the 
value of donations we make.’’ 

 
We would like to extend our 
heartfelt thanks to Tom and Kathy 
for the overwhelming support and 
generosity to our charity.  
Kim Taylor 


